
 

 

April 2, 2021 

 

The Honorable Paul G. Pinsky  

Chair, Education, Health, and Environmental Affairs  

The Maryland Senate 

11 Bladen Street, 2 West 

Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

 

Dear Chairman Pinsky, 

 

The joint Howard County House and Senate Delegation has unanimously voted in favor of the 

following bill that will appear before your committee:  

 

HB1155 – Howard County – Alcoholic Beverages – Delivery Ho. Co. 01–21 
 

We request a favorable committee report. Please contact the Howard County Delegation office at 

240-459-8956 or hoc1@mlis.state.md.us if you require any additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

   

Senator Clarence Lam 

Senate Chair 

Howard County Delegation 

 

Delegate Jessica Feldmark 

House Chair 

Howard County Delegation 

mailto:hoc1@mlis.state.md.us

